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SCHOOLS PTA

Since the start of term, we held our Annual General Meeting (AGM) and have sworn in the committee for
another full year. Details of Committee members and minutas from the AGM can be found on our webpage.

Sadly, we have had to cancel any plans we had for Spooks and Sparks and the Christmas Fair this year.
However, the team are not deterred and have already been thinking about new and innovative ways to raise
funds.

One of the new ideas was the HSPTA Holiday Packs, which amazingly sold out within a week! The demand
was much higher than anticipated and so we will be preparing even more seasonal craft packs next time to
ensure better availability.

For some of you it might seem too early to mention Christmas, but the children have been busy making
Christmas card designs in school and we’ll be in touch shortly as to how you can purchase cards and
other items with your children's designs on. The process may be slightly different this year, as we've had
to change the supplier so that we can limit touchpoints.

If you have any other ideas of how we could be raising money in these strange times, please contact us on
the email address below.

Contact Details

@ info@hspta.co.uk

@‘:} www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta

.|: www.facebook.com/groups/hspta
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